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THE HISPANIC SOCIETY OF AMERICA

BROADWAY BETWEEN 155th AND 156th STREETS

NEW YORK 32, NEW YORK

June 11th, 1963

Professor José Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr

Pennsylvania

My dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

Your letter of June fifth was received and
today the books came, The Department of the Library
will thank you formally for the latter, but I should
like to express my own gratitude for your generosity.

I hope that Tres mundos arrives in time for
me to read Les formes in Castilian. I expect to be ~
in Barcelona within a few weeks.

It will be a pleasure to meet you when you
visit the Museum.

Yours very sincerely,

Alice J. McVan
Curator for Membership Records




